
Dear Volunteers, 

As the holiday season approaches, we want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your continued 

support and dedication. This is the perfect time for us to come together and make a difference in 

our community. 

Upcoming Events 

• Community Toy Drive: December 5th - 15th 

• Holiday Meal Distribution: December 20th 

• New Year's Celebration: January 1st 

How You Can Help 

We need volunteers for the following activities: 

• Sorting and packaging toys 

• Preparing holiday meals 

• Assisting at the New Year's event 

Your participation is crucial in making this season joyful for those in need. Please confirm your 

availability by replying to this email. 

Thank you for being a vital part of our community. We look forward to celebrating this holiday 

season with you! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


